
Minutes 
Strasburg Township Planning Commission 

February 9, 2015 
 
The Strasburg Township Planning Commission (PC) held their regular meeting on 
Monday, February 9, 2015, at 7:30 p.m. at the Strasburg Township Municipal building, 
400 Bunker Hill Road. Present were Donald Fisher, June Mengel and Bill Potter.  
 
As there was not a quorum of members, the PC held an informal discussion with 
representatives for CU 2014-6, 307 Hartman Bridge Road. 
 
 

Judith Willig  
Recording Secretary 
 


